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Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

We are committed to nurturing a culture of reading among our students, recognizing its
profound impact on both academic success and personal development. To further
cultivate this culture and enrich our students' literary experiences, we are thrilled to
introduce our comprehensive Reading Programme, "Booknuts."

Through "Booknuts," we aim to instil a genuine love for reading, foster critical thinking
skills, and reduce screen time among our students. Please note the following details
regarding the programme:

● We kindly request your support in providing your child with four books annually. To
begin this journey, please purchase the prescribed book according to your ward’s
grade by April 26th, 2024.

● Parents of Grade I are requested to support their wards to dedicate at least 30
minutes to reading per week.

● Following the reading, there will be a dedicated discussion focusing on the themes,
characters, and messages within the text.

● We also plan to enhance the reading experience of students by organizing author
visits. This will provide students with the invaluable opportunity to interact directly
with authors, pose questions, and gain insights into the creative process.

● To document their reading journey, students will maintain a reading journal.

The following is the list of books for each grade:

Grades Name of the book

I The Dot by Peter H. Reynolds

II The Best Seat in Second Grade by Katharine Kenah

III James and the Giant Peach by Roald Dahl



IV Frindle by Andrew Clements

V The Treasure Island by Robert Louis Stevenson

VI The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas by John Boyne

VII Oliver Twist by Charles Dickens

VIII Malgudi Days by R.K. Narayana

Thank you for your support in fostering a lifelong love of reading among our students.
Wishing all our students happy reading adventures!

Warm Regards,
Sangeeta Dhamija
Principal


